
 

 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Friday 28th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our Learning 

- In our red tables this week, we have written about minibeasts, partitioned numbers to 50, talking about how 
our beans have grown and completed matching activities. 
 

- In the choosing area, the children have enjoyed playing with the octonauts, magnetic letters, dolls house and 
toy egg and chicks. 

 
 
Haven Gathering 
Thank you so much for coming in this afternoon, it was so lovely to chat to you all! We hope you enjoyed it       
 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Emily and the Penguins Team 


